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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Lereno Bio-Chem Ltd. (the “Company”) wishes to announce 
that the Company will not be providing a sustainability report for the financial year ended 31 
December 2017 (“FY2017”). As the Company is currently a cash company with no operating business, 
the Board is of the view that the preparation of a sustainability report for FY2017 will not be 
meaningful. 

 
Nonetheless, the Board recognises its responsibility in considering sustainability issues as part of its 
strategic formulation and will ensure that the Company reaches out and work with its stakeholders, 
from its employees to the community, and be responsible stewards to the natural environment.  
 

 

By Order of the Board,  
Lereno Bio-Chem Ltd 
 
 

Ong Puay Koon 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
26 December 2018 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company's 
Sponsor, SAC Capital Private Limited (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”). The Company's Sponsor has not independently verified 
the contents of this announcement.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Exchange and the Exchange assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or 
opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. David Yeong (Telephone: 65-6232 3210) at 1 Robinson Road, #21-00 
AIA Tower, Singapore 048542. 
 
 


